
Nursery Newsletter – WC: 19th May 2025.
A great final week! This week, we have enjoyed reading the story, ‘A Crunching 

Munching Caterpillar’ by Sherdian Cain. Whilst reading the story, we have 

discuss the life cycle of a caterpillar and how it turns into a butterfly. Can you 

explain the four different steps to a Caterpillar’s Life Cycle to your grown up? 

We have created our own Caterpillar Life Cycle using paper plates and different 

types of pasta to create different parts of the life cycle. We have used our 

playdough to create the eggs, caterpillars, crysallis and then butterflies. We 

have even cut and stuck some pictres and placed them onto the life cycle. For 

our Maths learning this week, we have recapped making 5 in different ways 

using different objects around the classroom. Can you tell your grown up a way 

to make 5?

Nursery Phonics:

Can you show your grown-ups 
these sounds you have learnt 

this week?

Song of the Week:

Scan here to 
listen to a bedtime 

story! 

Link to the Story: 

https://tinyurl.co

m/3y2r74dp

Some activities you could try at home with your 
child this week:

• Practice putting on your coat.
• Read a book in a funny place for example under 

a table.
• Count as you walk down and up the stairs.

https://tinyurl.com/4fpnduu6

https://tinyurl.com

/2hr9uc2a
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